
Townsend-Winona Pavement Project 
Project Overview 
 
The Townsend-Winona Pavement Project is necessary to improve 
and extend the service life of the deteriorated stretch of Townsend-
Winona Road between Leupp Road and Interstate 40 (I-40). The pro-
ject includes a mill and overlay of more than two miles of roadway as 
well as widened multimodal lanes, installation of new guardrails and 
the restriping of the roadway.  
 
ADOT-Managed Project: Leupp Rd. to I-40 
 Estimated Start:    Early October 2016 
 Estimate Completion:   Mid-November 2016 
       (Weather Permitting) 
 Project Engineer:    Parsons Brinckerhoff 
 Project Contractor:    C and E Paving & Grading 
 Funding:      Prop. 403 & Federal STP  

       Grant 
 Estimated Cost:    $2.2 Million 
 
Project Features: 

 

	

 

Leave Early 

Expect Delays 

Follow Traffic Control 

Use an Alternate Route 

Traffic Control and Project Information will be available 
at www.coconino.az.gov/TownsendWinonaProject 

Facebook: “Like” Us at Coconino County Roads 

Coconino County Public Works: (928) 679-8300 

 Pavement Rehabilitation 
 
 Widened Multimodal 

Lanes 
 

 Guardrail Replacement 
and New Guardrails 

 
 Roadway Restriping 


